Notes from the FFG Meeting

March 2 – 3, 2005

Kinugawa, Japan
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Discussions

General: This is the last meeting of Sakaguchi-san. He will step down because of other pressing professional commitments. The report from this meeting will be presented by Maruyama-san at Cancun. We recommend that the Chairmanship of FFG be taken over by Maruyama-san.

Doc#1 

Agenda was approved

Doc #2 
There were general presentation. Some mistakes were revealed. Those will be corrected. Couple of new explanatory notes will be added. Adrian will produce a Rev. 1 of this document.

Doc#3

Some corrections need to be made. Rev. 1 will be produced.

Doc#4

For 2005 budget, we will show for comparison purposes the 2004 figures.  Rev. 1 will be produced.

General:
ATIS reiterated that they will like the 20/80 budget allocation formula to evolve towards a 0/100 allocation formula.

General:
Budget trend for 2006 is hard to predict at this point in time. However, if there is further rationalization of WG structure (coupled with the current rationalization of the TSG structure -> from 5 TSGs to 4), and the outcome of the merger discussions between between RAN and GERAN - there may be a recognizable downward trend of the expense budget.

Target Dates for Partner payments of 2005 dues:


ETSI:
Paid

ATIS:
June 30

TTA:
August 31

TTC:
Two installments: June 1 and August 1

ARIB:
June 30

CCSA:
Not known (representative not present at the meeting) 

